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The Parish Council has considered planning application 25/00565/FUL and would like to submit 
the following comments. 
 
Whilst the Council does not object to the proposal in principle, members have expressed 
concerns regarding the overall scale of the development. 
 
It is felt that the size and massing of the proposed building may be out of keeping with its 
surroundings and could have an impact on the character and appearance of the area, 
particularly given the rural setting. The Council is keen to ensure that any new development 
remains sympathetic to the scale and form of existing buildings in the vicinity. 
 
We would therefore respectfully request that the Local Planning Authority carefully considers 
whether the proposed scale is appropriate for the site and its context. 


